UNITED NATIONS

SECURITY CENERAL
COUNCIL b

5 November 1965

ORIGINAL: ENGLISH

LETTER DATED 5 NOVEMBER 1965 FROM THE PERVANENT REPRESENTATIVE
OF TURKEY ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

Upon instructions from my Goverrment, I have the honour to inform
Your Excellency that I wish to participete, on behalf of Turkey, in the Security
Council's mceting to be held ¢n Fricay 5 November 1665, on the question of Cyprus,
and in all subseguent meetings which may be devoied to the same subject.

Please accept, ete.

(Signed) Orhan ERALP
Ambassador
Permanent Representative of Turkey
to the Unitea Hations
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